Schools with Lloyds purchasing cards – Amazon purchases - update

Amazon and Visa have come to an agreement so the ban on using Visa credit cards that was set to take place on January 19th will not occur and all schools can continue to use their purchasing cards on Amazon.co.uk.

Thanks
Schools Accountancy Team

